
 Third Grade 2024-2025 

     

 

June 3, 2024 

Dear Parents, 

With the end of the school year quickly upon us, we know that you are 
making plans for your child's summer vacation activities. We have 
developed a summer plan with activities for your child to complete during 

his/her summer vacation. The summer activities will be collected on 

September 6, 2024, and included as your child's first Reading and Math 

grade of the 2024-2025 school year. 

Your child will be required to: 

• Read a minimum of two books. 

• Record the books on the attached Reading Log. 

• Complete 10 i-Ready lessons in Reading. 

• Complete 10 i-Ready lessons in Math. 

• Track i-Ready lessons on the attached i-Ready Lesson Log. 

We hope you will encourage your child to read over the summer months. 
You can select eBooks free of cost for children to read in various reading 
platforms on http://read.dadeschools.net/. Students are encouraged to 
make reading a part of their daily routines even when school is not in session 
and are challenged to read as many books as possible.  

We hope you will join us in this important effort and assist your child in further 
developing a love for Reading. 

 

Sincerely,  

Mrs. Laura Carrasco Perez   Ms. Martha Gonzalez 
Principal      Reading Coach 
 
 

 

http://read.dadeschools.net/

